
 

          April 17th, 2025 

THE REGIONAL DISTRICT OF OKANAGAN-SIMILIKAMEEN (RDOS) 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS  

ADVERTISEMENT 

FOR THE DEVELOPMENT COST CHARGE (DCC) & CAPITAL EXPENDITURE CHARGE 

(CEC) BYLAW UPDATE 

RFP-RDOS-25-DEVELOPMENT PLANNING–039 

The Regional District is looking to retain a qualified and experienced Consultant to undertake a 
review of the Regional District’s existing Development Cost Charge (DCC) financial rate model 
and develop new DCC rate tables, including, but not limited to, projects, project costs and 
timing, DCC rate calculations, and a new DCC Bylaw with schedules for each applicable water 
and sewer utility.   

The successful proponent will have extensive experience, knowledge, and understanding of 
BC’s Development Cost Charges (DCC) legislation and best practices and have extensive 
experience with similar projects for municipalities and regional districts within BC. 

Respondents are encouraged to use innovation to provide a proposal that meets the needs of 
the Regional District and adds additional valve to the project. 

 
For full details regarding this opportunity, please visit the RDOS Bonfire portal 

rdos.bonfirehub.ca. 

Submissions will only be accepted, online, through the Bonfire portal. Hand delivered, 

emailed and/or fax submissions will not be accepted. 

All submissions must be received through the Bonfire portal on or before 2:00 PM, Local Time, 

May 16th, 2025. 



Respondents must be registered vendors on the RDOS Bonfire portal in order to issue a 

response to this opportunity and/or receive addenda or other important notifications. The 

RDOS does not accept any responsibility for missing addenda, notifications or 

misunderstandings when the source documents were downloaded from any other website or 

portal, other than the RDOS Bonfire portal rdos.bonfirehub.ca. 

It is the responsibility of the Respondent to acknowledge all addenda issued through the RDOS 

Bonfire portal rdos.bonfirehub.ca. 


